Budapest Festival Center



H-1053 Budapest Egyetem tér 5. I. Tel.: +36 1 486 3300

Fax: +36 1 486 3310

E-mail: email@festivalcity.hu

Moscow Jewish Male Choir

Asir Rosenberg

Dear Mr Rosenberg!

We would like to express our high appreciation, respect and thanks to the Moscow Jewish Male Choir, accepting our invitation to the Budapest Spring Festival, rejoicing the Hungarian audience of music fans with its high level artistic production.

This excellent appearance contributed a great part to the success and celebrating atmosphere of our Festival.

Budapest, 10th April 2003.

Yours sincerely,

Zsófia Zimányi

Director, Budapest Festival Center